
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 
 
Ordinance:  O-5-25 
 
Title:  Speed Monitoring Cameras 
 
 Date:  February 4, 2025 
 
 
 
This ordinance authorizes the implementation of speed monitoring systems within the City of 
Annapolis to ensure compliance with recent amendments to state law. While the addition of 
these systems is expected to generate increased revenue, the exact number of systems to be 
deployed is currently undetermined, and as such, the fiscal impact cannot be assessed at this 
time. Further, any revenue generated should decline over time as the cameras deter speeders. 
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